

## LAMAR P. FISHER COMMISSIONER – DISTRICT 4

March 11, 2019

Honorable Rex Hardin Office of the Mayor City of Pompano Beach 100 W. Atlantic Blvd. Pompano Beach, FL 33060

Dear Mayor Hardin:

I am writing to express my 100% support in the potential collaboration of State of Florida, Broward County and local funding for the Town of Lauderdale-By-The-Sea septic tanks to sewer project that would ultimately be connected to the City of Pompano Beach water system. I am hopeful the City will consider contributing \$150,000 to the project to offset costs of engineering and planning. The completion of this project will bring added customers and revenue to the City that will more than pay for the City of Pompano Beach's initial investment.

As you know, Broward County recently agreed to contribute \$150,000 of matching funds to offset the costs. I was happy to be a part of the approval process for this contribution of funds.

Thanking you and your colleagues in advance for your consideration with this matter.

Sincerely,

Lamar P. Fisher Commissioner